To: Wayne Morrill
From: Fritz Green
Date: 2015-10-22

Subj:  Maple Heights Application for 8 Lots

By way of moving the application process along, | am sending you a list of 14 “Issues to be Resolved”.
This list includes most things we discussed at the meeting of Sep 16 plus some things Jack Mettee and |
discovered in consultation. Resolution of these items does not necessarily mean satisfaction for the
Planning Board. And the “severity” setting is my assessment of the ease with which the item can reach a
successful resolution.

If you initiate any changes (updating Madbury abutters, for example) which generate a new site plan,
please send the updated plan in PDF format to my attention prior to the meeting of Oct 7.

You can call me at 603 953-4300 if you have questions.

Please copy both Jack Mette and Chris Wyskiel on any exchange via email.

Regards,

Fritz Green
Chair - Madbury Planning Board



